



General Manager's Office University Hospital Galway Newcastle Road Galway Tel: (091) 544200

31st March, 2023

REF: PQ 15913/23

RE: To ask the Minister for Health the reasons for the closing of the hydro pool in Galway University Hospital; the steps being taken to reopen the pool; and when it will reopen. -Mairéad Farrell

Dear Deputy Farrell,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply to you directly in the context of the request for information referenced above.

In response to your query, we do not have a Hydro pool in Galway University Hospital.

I trust this clarifies the matter.

Yours sincerely,

Chris Kane

General Manager

Galway University Hospitals